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 POPULAR POPEYE’S RESTAURANT BREAKS GROUND  
 

 
 
Pictured above is Director of Economic Development Bob Russell and Mayor Thomas P. Schneider 
stand where plumbing workers began construction efforts resulting in Popeye’s Restaurant breaking 
ground on September 7, 2017.  The project is located on N. Hwy 67 at the St. Charles Street entrance 
to St. Ferdinand Park and should be completed and opened in the first quarter of 2018. 
 
Another great business is coming to the City of Florissant where there is history of record setting new 
restaurant sales. 
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